
       

Playground Closure Due to COVID – 19 

 

 

 

 

 

To protect public health, the playgrounds at Heritage Landings at 

Providence Village will be temporarily closed until further notice. We 

recognize that our playground area is a convenient place to get fresh 

air and exercise, but this decision is a necessary precaution as we 

work to stop the spread of the coronavirus. The health and safety of 

our community is our top priority. While walking throughout the 

community is open for passive use, we encourage people to practice 

safe social distancing. 

 

Best Regards, 

 Heritage Landings at Providence Village HOA  


